
 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Dinosaur ROAR!’ at Lockers Park School 

 

Lockers Park School in Boxmoor, Hemel Hempstead is opening its doors for a School Open 

Morning on Saturday 13th October - 10:30am–12:30pm.  

 

The morning’s theme will be ‘Dinosaur ROAR!’, a topic the school’s Reception class has enjoyed 

learning about. There will be a selection of roar-some activities at the Pre-Prep to keep little ones 

engaged and entertained plus a balloonist creating some scary and some not so scary prehistoric 

creatures!  

 

Pupils, staff and the Headmaster will be on hand to meet prospective parents.  There will be tours 

of both the main Preparatory School, which prepares boys for the country’s leading public and 

independent senior schools and the Pre-Preparatory School, which supports boys and girls from 4 

years as they embark on their educational journey. 

 

Headmaster Christopher Wilson says, “Lockers Park excels in delivering highly individualised 

learning in a smaller school setting. Our pupils enjoy an education that is balanced and happy. 

Academic success is celebrated alongside the musical, acting, sporting and co-curricular 

achievements of our pupils. Our Pre-Prep offers the same balance, with specialist staff delivering a 

carefully crafted curriculum and a supportive wraparound care programme for busy working 

families. We warmly invite prospective parents, pupils and siblings to come along and find out 

more.”  

Visit www.lockerspark.herts.sch.uk for further information or contact the school to book a place by 

calling 01442 251712 or emailing secretary@lockerspark.herts.sch.uk . 
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For further information or images please contact Rachel Lawrence on 07932 384 805. 
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